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Gordon D Hebb - Request to speak on Bill 84

From:  '"Debbie Mellish" <DMELLISH@nsac.ca>
To: <lege.office@gov.ns.ca>

Date: 10 May 2012 3:38 PM

Subject: Request to speak on Bill 84

I would like to speak on Bill 84, the merger of the Nova Scotia Agricultural College and Dalhousie University. The issue
for me to speak tomorrow morning is I am involved in a process with a candidate for a upcoming position and am unable to
travel to Halifax and speak tomorrow in the am. It is not[possible on this short a notice (less then 24 hours) to change this
commitment therefore I am asking for a different time frame.

Thank you for taking this request into consideration.

Debbie Mellish

Laboratory Instructor, Dept. of Environmental Sciences

Nova Scotia Agricultural College
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